
Sermon  

 “Kristi Hopf – C&MA International Worker to Niger” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME 
 

FORT MACLEOD ALLIANCE CHURCH 
 

September 18, 2022 

 

 

 
 

 

FOR VISITORS AND FIRST-TIMERS: 
 

We are so glad that the Lord directed you here this morning! 

 

• Nursery is available for children up to age 3. 

• Sunday School is available for ages 3 to grade 3. 

• Washrooms are down the hall. 

• Mother’s Room is off of the foyer, next to the Sanctuary. 

• Please ask one of the ushers if you need help with anything. 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Fort Macleod Alliance Church exists to equip Godly Disciples of 
Jesus Christ who: 

Share Christ’s Life, Show Christ’s love and Shine Christ’s light. 

CONTACT US 

P.O. Box 608   Office phone: 403-553-4607 

1716 7A Ave.   Email: fmchurch@hotmail.ca 

Fort Macleod, AB  Pastor Kevin: 403-929-6510 
T0L 0Z0    Email: robertskk@outlook.com 

Browse the weekly bulletin and listen to sermons at: 

www.fortmacleodalliancechurch.com 
 

GIVING OPTIONS 

E-transfers: fmacfinance@gmail.com 

Direct withdrawal information is available through the church office. 

 

 

 



OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Melissa Herweyer is our new Office Administrator.  Her hours at the church 
are Monday to Thursday from 9 - 3. 
 
POTLUCK!! 
Join us for a potluck after the service this morning! This will be a time to 
visit with one another as well as connect with Kristi Hopf. 
 
We will need people to help set up tables and chairs immediately following 
the service, and if attendees with last names starting from L-Z can stay to 
clean up after, that would be greatly appreciated! 
 
PRAISE & WORSHIP NIGHT 
Save the date! We are planning an evening of Praise & Worship for our 
congregation and community on Friday September 30, at 7pm at the church. 
Come and join us and invite your friends! Also, if you are part of our 
congregation and would like to lend your voice or instrument to a team that 
evening, please contact the office by September 26. 
 
UPCOMING ELDERS & COUNCIL MEETINGS 
Next Church Council meeting is September 21. 
Next Board of Elders meeting is September 28. 
 
ANNUAL MEETING 
 A big thank you to all who participated in Thursday’s Annual Meeting. For 
anyone interested in information on Church Membership, please see the 
booklets in the foyer or talk to Pastor Kevin or one of the Elders. 
 
NURSERY 
The Nursery is available downstairs for children up to age 3, as volunteers 
are available for supervision. 
 
We need adult volunteers to be able to have Nursery consistently 
scheduled! Please contact Janita Dekok to volunteer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DISCOVERYLAND IS RETURNING – NEXT WEEK! 

September 25th will be the launch for this season’s Discoveryland program. 
Children ages 3 to Grade 3 will be dismissed just prior to the sermon.  Thank 
you to our co-leaders / organizers, Natalie Hewlett and Esther Oosterwijk, 
and to all our Discoveryland leaders for serving with this ministry. 
 
DIY/JUNIOR YOUTH/SENIOR YOUTH 
Our DIY for Gr. 4 – 5 and Youth Groups are still in the works with plans to 
begin again shortly. 
 
PLAN TO PROTECT TRAINING 
September 25th – Plan to Protect Training will be taking place after the 
morning church service.  If you are new to our children & youth ministries 
(including nursery), or if you are needing your recertification, this is for 
you.  Please let the church office know if you are attending so we know how 
many to plan for lunch. 
 
MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
Tuesdays 7:30 PM @ Boot Trucking Office, studying ‘The Bait of Satan – Living 
Free from the Deadly Trap of Offense’ by John Bevere. For more information 
or to join please contact Derek Kreft (403) 634-6078. 
 
PIONEER LODGE 
The Pioneer Lodge is looking for volunteers to help their residents with 
activities such as reading newspapers, going for walks or other outings, Bingo, 
Supper Club, etc. Please contact Nicole at (403-553-3662 Ext 4) if you can help 
out! 
 
OUR DAILY BREAD 
Our Daily Bread (September-October-November) is available in the foyer. 
 
 

Happy Birthday to Riley Boot, Brendan Grant, Uriah Rosendal and James 
Vandervalk! 

. 


